
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—26th April 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been busy 

collecting vocabulary about different set-

tings to write their own descriptive para-

graphs about where the snail visited in-

cluding: the desert, the rainforest and the 

city. In Maths, the children have been 

completing division calculations. In com-

puting, they enjoyed creating their own 

pictograms and in Science we have start-

ed learning about living things.  

Next week, the children are going to be 

writing their diary entries about where 

the snail visited. In Maths, we are going to 

be looking at fractions and the difference 

between a half, quarter and a third. In 

Science, the children will be making their 

own habitats out of shoe boxes so please 

can you send in any old shoe boxes that 

you have at home!   

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Beale Park Trip: 12th June 2024 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Aadhya 

2Franklin: Eesa 

2Newton: Wilson  


